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GCCISD celebrates Teacher Appreciation Week

 

Teachers and other faculty members at Goose Creek Memorial High School display the baskets
of treats they received from Goose Creek CISD administrators for Teacher Appreciation Week,
May 5 – 9. Pictured are (l to r) Dr. Salvador Cavazos, Goose Creek CISD superintendent;
Darlene Malco, Sally Black, Kayla Tompkins, Vicky Woods-Hinkle and Michael Wahl, principal.
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